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In This Newsletter

In this month’s newsletter we will
explore new vaping devices as well as

marijuana dab pens. The trend with
vapes and dab pens in 2024 is all
about keeping things low-key and

easily concealed. These gadgets are
getting smaller, sleeker, and way

easier to carry around without drawing
attention. Companies are coming out

with designs that look more like
everyday items, so they’re easier to

tuck into a pocket or bag. 

Why are companies going to such
great lengths to conceal these items? I
can only think of one reason and that’s
to make them available to youth. The
easier to conceal, the earlier they can
get youth to use, the more money they
can make over a longer period of time. 

Below are our two Junior Class Impact
Council members, Maddie Russell and

Ruthie Stacy. Both Maddie and Ruthie are
our newest members but have already

been a huge asset. We are so excited to
have them and can’t wait to see how much

they contribute to the Impact Council.
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Introductions



Vape Devices

Marijuana DevicesResemble key fobs

Meant to look like flip phones

The World’s First Nose Vape

Nose Vape with 5000
puffs and available in

11 different flavors. 


